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I am in support of Oregon Senate Bill SB210.  I believe it is important that as voting 

members of Oregon that we should be able to make the time to go to a secure polling 

place to register our vote for candidates and bills that come before the people of 

Oregon.  We have plenty of time to study these bills at home and bring to the polling 

place our decisions on who or what to vote for.    

I feel it is more secure at a polling place.  I feel in person voting reduces fraud, 

abuse, lost ballots and other dishonest behavior 

We also need to require voter ID in order to vote.   

 


